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SPECIAL 
OLYMPICS 
TORCH  RUN

The Gaston County Law 
Enforcement Torch Run 

will take place Friday, May 
13th! It will start at the 
Dixie Village Shopping 

Center (1549 W. Franklin 
Blvd. in Gastonia) and end 
at Regal Theaters (3778 E. 
Franklin Blvd. in Gastonia). 

All proceeds from the 
Torch Run benefit 

programs for Special 
Olympics across North 
Carolina. Athletes will 

run/walk/ ride alongside 
law enforcement off icers 
the entire time to support 

them in their effort to 
raise money for Special 

Olympics North Carolina. 
We are happy that Senior 

students Carol M., Corey S., 
Troy P., Louis D., Christian 

M., and Tyler V. will be 
representing Webb Street 

School!

GREEN STUDENT AWARD
We are so proud of 

Senior Tyler Voss for 
receiving an honorable 
mention for the Keep 

Gastonia Beautiful 
Green Student of the 
Year award. Tyler was 

recognized last week at 
the Gastonia Civic 

Center.

TALENT SHOW HIGHLIGHTS



 

Cal endar

http:/ /www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst

https:/ /www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/

May 19
Ter r i f ic Kids 
Assembly @ 9:30am

May 20
Prom for  High School 
Students 16 & up

May 13
Special Olympics 
Torch Run

May 27
Middle School 
"Moving on Up" 
Ceremony

UNIQUE  LEARNING  SYSTEMS 
TOPICS  FOR  MAY

Elementary - Fast  and Slow, the Earth Changes
(Earth and Space Science)
Provides a basic introduction to Earth's events and the 
changes they bring. 

Middle School  - Caring for Our Earth
(Earth and Space Science)
Focuses on ways to reduce, reuse and recycle our 
resources.

High School  - Our Changing Earth 
(Earth and Space Science)
Investigates Earth and the many changes it undergoes.

Transit ion - Clean and Green
(Daily Living)
Investigates skil ls and activity sequences used for 
laundry care. 

WEBB STREET PROM
High School students ages 16 & up will have their prom at Olio's 
on Friday, May 20. Students look forward to this fun and exciting 
event each year. This year, our prom theme is "Gettin' Groovy!"  
Students participating in the prom will report to school as normal 
next Friday morning. They will the opportunity to get ready at 
school and have pictures made. Girls can also have their hair and 
makeup done at school with parental permission. 


